
From: Nikki and Bil   
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 11:48 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP24-001 carbon capture pipeline issue 
 
Dear PUC, 
 
We do not support the use of eminent domain to install CO2 pipelines which are falsely being 
promoting in the name of climate change.  We the people voted against this and our 
representatives must be allowed to represent the people who elected them.  Thus we still have 
a constitution.   
 
By the way, the climate change debate is not about making things better for everyone.  The 
World Economic Forum and other high ranking officials will make billions from the expenses 
incurred by we the working people.  The government is about control and bankrupting most of 
the people here.  The Smart Meters are not about keeping us healthy or safe.  Furthermore, we 
are allowing corrupt companies like Xcel Energy to force citizens to risk their health by being 
exposed to harmful electromagnetic radiation not just from our homes but from all the other 
meters in the neighborhood.  In addition, we pay the mortgages on our homes not the 
government.  We get letters from a third party tied to Xcel Energy urging us to pay for extra 
coverage in the event that the smart meters cause our home to burn down.  This is robbery.  We 
pay home owners insurance.   
 
In conclusion, we do not support the pipelines as they are not about helping the environment or 
the people.  We want our elected representatives to assist us as we voted for them to uphold 
the law.  God will certainly judge what we are doing in the end.  Our future generations deserve 
a better life than one in which they are exposed to harmful radiation and pipelines that may 
explode and cause loss of life. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nikki McCormack  

  
Sioux Falls SD 57108 
 




